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Dear Valued Grand County Community Member or Business,

In 2024 Grand Kids Learning Center is thrilled to share that we are embarking on a
proactive journey to enhance and expand our service reach, facilities, and overall impact.

As an essential business supporting early childhood education, we consider our
community partnerships invaluable. As a key stakeholder, your contribution to our shared
commitment to quality child care in our community is highly valued.

To keep you informed and involved, we were excited to start these regular updates on our
progress at the beginning of the year. These updates will continue to cover a spectrum of
topics, including expansions, new services, fundraisers, partnerships, grants, and more. We
understand the significance of our role in the community and believe that keeping our
partners informed is crucial.

Your feedback is essential to us, and we warmly welcome any questions or suggestions
you may have. Thank you for being a valued partner in our community. Together, we can
continue to make a positive impact on the lives of the children we serve.

Please find our April 2024 Grand Kid Learning Center Update below!

RIBBON GUTTING-GRANBY LOGATION

We appreciate all the community members that
came out to celebrate our Granby location [
opening! We were happy to spring into this new \

adventure with a ribbon cutting on the first day of |
spring. Read the full story covered in Sky-Hi News.

MUSIC &
MIMOSAS MUSIC & MIMOSAS

S /A\T U R D /A\ Y On May 4th, we will be hosting Music and Mimosas at
B R U N C H Bistro 28 at 11am. This event will include a 3 course
plated brunch with unlimited mimosas or 3 drink
tickets. We will have live music by Emily Caldwell.
ER RIS We will have a silent auction going through the event.
MAY 4TH 9094 All proceeds go to benefit our program. To get tickets
]]AM you can Venmo @gklcfraser or call 970-509-5002,
SRR ROIEEEREES Y ext. 3. We look forward to seeing you there!
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GKLC UPDATE CONT. st

BUILDING GRAND COUNTY'S FUTURE!

Our expansion continues moving in the right direction as we have worked on
completing a 10 year proforma for the project and our business, we are working
on finalizing a lease, and we have completed interior plans for the new
classrooms. This new building will house 8 out of our 10 classrooms in Fraser.
Please see the drawings below.

VICTORIA VILLAGE - BUILDING E
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GKLC OVERALL FLOOR PLAN DE-1
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FUNDING UPDATE-THANK YOU!

e We received $10,000 from the Weathertop Fund for our expansion in
the Victoria Village project.

e We are grateful to have been selected as the secondary beneficiary of
the 2024 Grand Gala that took place on April 20th. We are looking
forward to seeing the final totals of our generous community soon, so
stay tuned!
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